
Web Host Appreciation Gift

On August 6, 2017, Noel Villeneuve accepts a gift of appreciation from Lions District 19I.  Noel has 
hosted both the Alberni Valley Lions website and the District 19I website,  Pictured (from the left) are 
PDG Rob Dalton, AV Lions President Dianna Dalton, PDG Ron Metcalfe, Noel Villeneuve, PZC Don 
Hudson and ZC Gary Price.


